
  
     

 

  
       

  
  

 
  

 
           

         
  

               
          

          
       

           
     

           
          

           
      

            
               

            
           

            
            

   

              
             

          
   



            
           

            
              

             
            

       

           
            

            
              

              
            
               

      

            
         

              
       

              
              

           
              

               
           

           
      

          
            

            

             
          

            
           

  



For example, most support units and pretty much every special school I've
heard of do NOT allow volunteers ie. members of the public inside their
walls. They do not allow random inspections by DOCS. They are closed off
little prison cells. Would you want your child in an environment like this? A
place where a child could be assulted and no-one would ever know,
because the child can't talk and the teachers and aides are the only
ones with them? Teachers abusing students, especially vulnerable, non-
communicative ones, is not uncommon in Australia. Schools seem to be
concerned that volunteers will disrupt the special kids' learning. Because I
don't want to swear, I'm just going to say that this claim is total
unsubstantiated rubbish. Why conceal them from the community and the
world if they've got nothing to hide?

And yes, the above DOES matter to the young carer themself because
that's the kind of thing she worries about.

Thirdly, provide more support for the young carers themselves. I don't
know what part of the government you're from, but at the moment
you've got some awesome programmes going such as camps, workshops
and relaxation days. These are a huge help. I'd like to thank Anglicare,
Young Carers NSW, Esere and countless other groups whose names
escape me for providing these services. Recently however my young
carer group run by Anglicare in Sydney was cancelled because funding
expired. I'm not sure if you have any control over Anglicare, but please
increase funding into government type corporations that provide for
young carers, especially those that raise awareness about young carers.
We're more common than you think!

Thank you for giving me this opportunity to contribute to your enquiry. I
hope you get some accurate info and can put into action some things to
make life easier for all young carers out there, and their families.

Yours sincerely

Young carer
Avid campaigner




